

2.75 Newsletter

August 2025

Last month: It's hard to believe it's already August! In July, we stayed busy playing outside and enjoying the summer weather with bubble play and water tables. Children enjoyed coloring with crayons, markers, making fireworks with paint, stamping stars on our flags, and sponge painting red, white and blue in celebration of the Fourth of July holiday. Making fireworks was one of our favorite activities of the month.

This month: Our themes in August will be fruits and vegetables and learning about different shapes. We will be introducing the names, shapes, colors and tastes of common fruits and vegetables through songs, stories, sensory play and real-world experiences.

Parent connection: If you have a garden at home, spend some time with your child enjoying your garden. Help them learn about their senses by asking them what they smell, hear, see and taste. Preparing skewers with bite0sixed pieces of fruit and vegetables for a fun and healthy snack!

Reminders: Please help your child to remember to wash their hands upon arrival, wet, lather, scrub (for 20 seconds or while singing the alphabet), rinse, and dry

Thank you!

Ms. Tiffany

Tcate@lakelandslittlelearners.com

262-723-8391

